
Minutes of the Library, Media, and Information Services (LMIS) Committee 
09-26-2012 
 
In attendance:  Jane Carlin; Denise L Despres; Tim F Hoyt; Pierre Ly; William Morse Jr; Gerard Morris; 
Cindy Riche; Bryan A Smith 
 
The Committee approved the minutes of the previous meeting.  Jane Carlin was designated secretary for 
the meeting. The Committee reviewed the recommended charges as listed in the LMIS 2012-04-04 
minutes:    
 

Recommended Charges for 2012-‐2013 LMIS Committee: 
 
Assess the PrintGreen initiative:  
 
There was considerable discussion about the PrintGreen initiative. It was agreed that an assessment 
program would span the entire academic year.  In addition to reviewing print statistics and student 
comments, it will be important to assess the impact on teaching.  Many disciplines require peer review 
of student writing.  Approaches to peer editing and review are in transition in some disciplines, such as 
English.  It will be important to assess the impact of PrintGreen in this area.  In addition, we discussed 
some of the recent comments received from students as well as articles that have appeared in The Trail.  
It was determined that the best approach would be to continue to monitor student feedback and 
respond when appropriate to individual concerns.  TS will reach out to ASUPS to solicit their support in 
promoting the sustainability and implementation of this initiative. 
 
Assess Turnitin use: 
 
This resource costs about $6000 and it is important to assess the use of this service.  The Committee will 
develop a plan to review current use and to share information more widely about this resource.  
Committee members indicated that Turnitin is a widely used resource in higher education and 
increasingly so in secondary schools.  Many incoming students were familiar with it from their high 
school experiences.   
 
Continue the conversation and updates of the copyright and intellectual property 
policies: o Address posting of student research online, o Address posting of blogs, videos, etc, Perhaps 
LMIS could sponsor a Wednesday at Four and/or brown bag session, Communicate the intellectual 
property policy: 
 
The Committee agreed this was an important area to address.  Already substantial progress has been 
made with the implementation of the Copyright Clearance License as well as the revision of the 
Intellectual Property Policy.  New procedures addressing posting of student research online through the 
institutional repository have been put in place.  We will continue to address this issue.  
 
Optimize Puget Sound implementation: 
 
It was agreed that Travis Nation be invited to the next LMIS meeting to provide an update on the 
Optimize project. 
 
 



Assist the library staff in planning use of library space for special collections: 
 
It would be beneficial to include faculty who work with special collections in discussions.  This will be 
further explored in a future meeting. 
 
Extend sustainability discussions to include reducing printing of campus flyers, etc. 
 
The Committee did not have time to address this issue. 
 
The next meeting of the Committee will be October 10th, 2012 in room 020, Collins Memorial Library. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Jane A. Carlin 
Library Director 
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